BAC PARENT ORIENTATION SEMINAR

- This is a mandatory one time Orientation Seminar that one or both parents must attend
in order for their child to swim at Barracuda Aquatics Club. It is highly recommended
that both parents, if possible, attend the meeting.

- The parents will also be required to sign the BAC Parents’ Honor Code at the
conclusion of the seminar.

- The seminar is conducted by the BAC Coaching Staff. It will be approximately 1.5
hours in length. There will be at least two seminars conducted during the course of a
season, all the meetings will be conducted in the first half of the season. Parents are
required to attend one meeting.

- If a child joins BAC after all seminars have taken place for that season, then the
parent(s) must attend a seminar in a future season before their child can participate past
the current season.

- This is a one-time seminar that will allow your child to participate in BAC for the
duration of their swimming career, unless, that swimmer joins another team and then
rejoins BAC. Then, another seminar will be required by the parent(s).

- The purpose of the Orientation Seminar and the Parents’ Honor Code is to let the
parents know the coaches’ value system and to let them know that they play an
important role to their child’s swimming. The seminar will help define that role under
the philosophy of the BAC program.

- College swimmers or swimmers over the age of 17 that are swimming in the summer
season only, their parents will not be required to attend a seminar. However, if those
swimmers are swimming with BAC during the fall/winter season then their parents will
be required to attend a seminar.



